February 18, 2014
TO:

Craft Project Leaders and Community Club Leaders
FROM:
Nick Bertagna

4-H Youth Development Program Representative

RE:

Rainbow Craft Day 2014
Our last county-wide event is around the corner.  We have set April 26, 2014, for our Rainbow Craft day and it will be held Biggs Community Hall at 280B Street in Biggs.  It is late and I would appreciate your help in getting the word out to project members and leaders.

This packet contains information on the Rainbow Craft Day 2014 event.

1.)
Members do not need to be enrolled in a craft project to enter Rainbow Craft Day.

2.)
Primary members will receive Participation Ribbons.

3.)
Deadline for Rainbow Craft Day entries is Friday April 11, 2014, by 5:00 P.M. in                

             the 4-H office.

4.)
Please make copies for interested members, if possible.  The forms are also available on line at the 4H web site - cebutte.ucdavis.edu and from the 4H office.
Thank you very much for your assistance.  If you have new craft project leaders, please share this information.

